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Marshall Co. Purchases Old Lumberyard 
(KMZA)-- Marshall County has purchased the old Waterville lumberyard.

County Commissioners voted this week to sign a contract for the purchase of the property in the
amount of $25,000. 

The Marysville Advocate reports the county plans to tear down the existing structures on the
property and build a storage building for the public works department.

The lumberyard is adjacent to the county’s current public works building.  
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